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Many schools are now accepting volunteers back and most of our newly-trained helpers are already in schools. They 

have been welcomed with open arms: more volunteers are desperately needed to help children catch up after 110 

days of lost classroom teaching due to the pandemic. Please get in touch with us and your school to let us know if 

and when you are able to return. 

 If you are back in school, we’d really love to hear how you are getting on! 

Drop us a line at info@thenorfolkreadingproject.co.uk   

Do, please, spread the word about our work and if you know anyone who would like to train as a volunteer, ask 

them to contact us at the email above. Ideally, we’d like volunteers to spend at least a morning or afternoon a week 

in school during term time. Feedback from our volunteers underlines what a satisfying, fun and rewarding 

experience this is.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DBS Certificates: 

Remember to let us know if your certificate is more than 2 years old and not registered with the online update service. 

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

The Newsletter of The Norfolk Reading Project 

www.thenorfolkreadingproject.co.uk 

Norfolk At Its Best! 

The Norfolk Reading Project features in 

this inspiring new book soon to be on 

sale, priced £15, in Jarrolds and online, 

featuring the work of Norfolk charities. 

 
 

 
New Dates 

Our next training session 

will be on October 16th  at 

Town Close School library. 

Enormous thanks go to 

Town Close for offering us 

this ideal training space free 

of charge. Further dates 

have been arranged for 
November 20th, January 15th, 

February 26th, March 26th 

and April 30th.  

 

Have you seen us on 

Facebook? 

We now have 238 followers and 
recently launched a recruitment 
campaign with an eye-catching 
carousel of ads. Elaine Simpson 
keeps our online presence up to 
date on Facebook, Instagram and 
Twitter. Big thanks to her for 
providing us with topical articles, 
diary dates, competitions and 
educational information. 
 

New Initiative with Norwich School 

We are delighted that some of the lower Sixth formers at Norwich School are soon to 

be going into Magdalen Gates Primary School each week to give reading support as 

one of their Community Service Volunteering Projects.  


